
 4th September 2017 

 

Tea Gathering cum Happy Hour Forum on 6 October 2017 

Preparation and Implementation of Learning to Learn 2+ 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

 I wish you all the best in the new school year and hope that everything has been going on 

smoothly for term commencement! 

  

 To extend our warmest welcome to the newly appointed principals, we are holding a Tea 

Gathering specially for NAPs during which we can get together to develop professional network. After 

that, there will be a Happy Hour Forum for all members and NAPs in which Mr. Tang Chun Keung 

Teddy, Principal of K. S. Lo College will share with participants how schools can plan for the actual 

implementation of Learning to Learn 2+ in schools and how to build up consensus on more challenging 

issues through very good actual experience. 

  

 You are cordially invited to join the events. Details of the upcoming Tea Gathering cum Happy 

Hour Forum are as follows: 

  

Date 6 October 2017 (Friday) 

Time 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm (Tea Gathering for NAPs) 

4:00 pm – 6:00 pm (Happy Hour Forum for all) 

Venue School Hall, Tack Ching Girls’ Secondary School 

9 Hing Wah Street West, Shamshuipo, Kowloon 

Target Group Principals / Vice-principals 

Setting Informal, tea/coffee and snacks will be provided 

 

 All members are welcome and greatly encouraged to attend so that we can meet and gain strength, 

support one another, and exchange our views. To register, simply click 

https://goo.gl/forms/UbXTPnfFpLHklGUp2 , scan the QR code, or return the completed reply slip 

below. Looking forward to seeing you all! 

 

                                          

https://goo.gl/forms/UbXTPnfFpLHklGUp2


                                                

 

Reply Slip 
 

 

To : Principal Wan Ka Kit Andy (fax 2691 5406) 

 

Please put a  in the appropriate box: 

 

 I will attend  

  the Tea Gathering (for NAPs) cum Happy Hour Forum (3pm – 6pm) 

  the Tea Gathering (for NAPs) (3pm – 4pm) 

  the Happy Hour Forum (4pm – 6pm) 

on 6 October 2017 (Friday) to be held at Tack Ching Girls’ Secondary School. 

 Please reserve a parking space for me. My car registration number is ________________. 

 I will not attend. 

  

 Principal’s Name : ____________________________________ 

  

 School : _____________________________________________________________________ 

   

 Please return the reply slip by fax 2691 5406 on or before 27 September 2017 (Wednesday). 

  

For enquiries, please contact Principal Lau Yiu Hung of Kit Sam Lam Bing Yim Secondary School at 

2336 7327, or Principal Wan Ka Kit Andy of Baptist Lui Ming Choi Secondary School at 2692 2161. 


